
Advice # 80 From: John D. Wagoner 

Ms. Merilyn Reeves, Chair 
Hanford Advisory Board 
723 The Parkway, Suite 200 
Richland, Washington 99352 

FEB 05 1998 

Dear Ms. Reeves: 

RESPONSE TO HANFORD ADVISORY BOARD'S (HAB) ADVICE NO. 80 ON "TIMELINE FOR 
PUBLIC INPUT TO FY 2000 BUDGET PRIORITIZATION INTEGRATED PRIORITY LIST (IPL) 
AND 2006 PLAN PROCESS FOR 1998" 

In response to the subject Advice No. 80 dated December 5, 1997, DOE HQ has agreed to extend the 
due date for the FY 2000 IPL submittal to April 15, 1998. This will allow more time for public input and 
for RL to consider the final budget advice from the HAB's early April meeting. 

A copy of our FY 2000 Mission Planning Guidance (MPG) dated December 31, 1997, was provided to 
you earlier this month. RL is holding working group sessions (similar to those held last year with 
regulators/stakeholders/Tribes) in late January and early February to develop a draft budget priorities list 
which will be used for public consideration. RL intends to hold an open budget workshop in late 
February and public meetings in early March in both Washington and Oregon. These activities are 
identif'ied on the attached schedule pertaining to the development of the IPL for FY 2000. 

The schedule addressing the Draft 2006 Plan review has yet to be finalized. RL is anticipating issuance 
by DOE HQ of the Draft 2006 Plan for public review sometime in late March with a 45-day review 
period. Consequently, it will not be possible to review the Draft 2006 Plan and the FY 2000 IPL 
concurrently. However, RL provided a preliminary draft of the Hanford Site Specific Draft 2006 Plan 
(dated December 24, 1997, from Alice Murphy [RL letter number 97-PID-513]) to members of the 
HAB. As of this date, we do not envision substantive changes to the document already provided. 
Consequently, this preliminary draft could be reviewed concurrently with the FY 2000 IPL 
development. In addition, copies of the Project Baseline Summaries that have been developed to support 
the Draft 2006 Plan can be made available as well. 

We will keep you advised as we receive further information related to the Draft 2006 Plan review 
schedule. We look forward with you addressing the FY 2000 IPL. 

Should you have any questions, you may call me or your staff may call Gene Higgins on (509) 376-
2536, or Jim Kautzky on (509) 376-7093 of the Planning and Integration Division. 

Sincerely, 
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/s/  
John D. Wagoner 
Manager 

PID:JDK 

Attachment 

cc: Senators: 

Senator Pat Hale 
Washington State Senate 
106A Institutions Building 
Olympia, Washington 98504 

Senator Valoria Loveland 
311 Legislative Building 
Olympia, Washington 98504 

U.S. Senator Slade Gorton 
US Senate 
Attn: E. Jones 
SH-730 Hart Senate Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20510-4701 

U.S. Senator Patty Murray 
US Senate 
Attn: Marla Marvis 
302 Hart Senate Office Bldg. 
Washington, D.C. 20510-4704 

U.S. Senator Ron Wyden 
US Senate 
Attn: Joshua Schenckman 
259 Russell Senate Office Bldg. 
Washington, D.C. 20510-3703 

Representatives 

Rep. Jerome Delvin 
416 John L. O'Brien Bldg. 
Olympia, Washington 98504  

Rep. Shirley Hankins 
401 Legislative Building 
Olympia, Washington 98504  

U.S. Rep. Norm Dicks, D-6th District 
US House of Representatives 
Attn: Jeff Stier 
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2467 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515-4706 

U.S. Rep. Jennifer Dunn, R-8th District 
US House of Representatives 
432 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515-4708 

U.S. Rep. Richard N. "DOC" Hastings, R-4th District 
US House of Representatives 
Attn: Doug Riggs 
1229 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515-4704 

U.S. Rep. Jim McDermott, D-7th District 
US House of Representatives 
Attn: Peter Rubin 
2349 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515-4704 

U.S. Rep. Jack Metcalf, R-2nd District 
US House of Representatives 
Attn: Jeff Markey 
507 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515-4702 

U.S. Rep. George Nethercutt, R-5th District 
US House of Representatives 
Attn: Mike Gruber 
1527 Longworth House Office Building 
Washinqton, D.C. 20515-4705 

U.S. Rep. Linda Smith 
US House of Representatives 
Attn: Warren Tryon 
1317 Longworth Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515-3007 

U.S. Rep. Adam Smith 
US House of Representatives 
Attn: Lesley Turner 
1505 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

U.S. Rep. Rick White 
US House of Representatives 
Attn: Glynda Becker 
116 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515-4701 
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U.S. Rep. Earl Blumenauer 
US House of Representatives 
Attn: Stephanie Vance 
1113 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515-3703 

U.S. Rep. Perter DeFazio 
US House of Representatives 
Attn: Jeff Stier 
2134 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washinqton, D.C. 20515-3704 

U.S. Rep. Elizabeth Furse 
US House of Representatives 
Attn: E. Jones 
316 Cannon House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515-3701 

U.S. Rep. Darlene Hooley 
US House of Representatives 
1419 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515-3705 

U.S. Rep. Robert "Bob" Smith 

US House of Representatives 
Attn: Dave Reinhart 
1126 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515-3702 

Ecoloqy: 

Mr. Tom Fitzsimmons, Director of Ecology 
3224 Cove Lane, N.W., 
Olympia, Washington 98502 

Mr. Dan Silver, Assistant Director, 
Nuclear Waste Program, State of Washington, 
Department of Ecology 
P.O. Box 47600, 
Olympia, Washington 98604-7600 

Mr. Chuck Clarke, Regional Administrator 
State of Washington, 
Department of Ecology, Region 10 
1200 6th Avenue 
Seattle, Washington 98101 

Environmental Protection Aqency: 
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Mr. Randy Smith, Director, 
Office of Environmental Clean-Up, 
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency 
1200 Si xth Avenue ECL-117 
Seattle, Washington 98101 
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For questions or comments, please send email to Hanford_Advisory_Board@rl.gov  
Response to HAB Consensus Advice #80 (December 4-5, 1997)  
Subject: HAB Consensus Advice on Timeline for Public Input to the FY2000 Budget Prioritization (IPL) and 2006 Plan 
Process for 1998 
Letter from John Wagoner, DOE-RL, dated February 3, 1998 
URL: http://www.hanford.gov/boards/hab/response/080.htm 
Last Updated: 02/20/2001 15:10:27 
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